
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 05 September 2025 

Welcome to Year 3! 
It has been a pleasure to teach your daughters this week! We are in awe of their dedica-
tion and commitment to learning the new rules, routines and expectations of Winterbourne 
Junior Girls School. They certainly are fast learners and have keenness to learn and suc-
ceed in Year 3.  
 
Homework: Weekly homework will always be mentioned in the weekly newsletter. Please 
see the table below and read the due dates carefully.  

Cultural Heritage Week: 

This week, the girls explored their family heritages by conducting re-
search both at home and at school using an atlas. They worked hard 
to compile a fact file about England and another country or continent 
linked to their heritage. This activity was inspired by the book Two 
Countries, One Me – Where Am I From? by Bridget Yiadom. 

As a group, the girls also enjoyed predicting and inferring meaning 
from the book’s cover illustration, as well as answering key questions 

about the story. 

To conclude our Cultural Heritage Week, the girls took part in a “Show and Tell” activity, 
where they shared an object that represents their cultural heritage. 

Visit our social media: 

X: @wjgsS / Insta-
gram: 
@winterbournejunior 
girlsschool 

3.1: Masuma 

3.3: Ahlam 

Roald Dahl Day 

Friday 12th September 

will be Roald Dahl Day. 

Please donate £1 for 

charity and either: 

1. Wear your own 

clothes/uniform 

back to front. 

2. Wear yellow. 

3. Dress up as a char-

acter from your fa-

vourite Roald Dahl 

Book . 

3.1: Faryal & Fatimah 

3.3: Lenya & Rayan 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  9/09/2024 Due: 

Maths CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 1 10/09/2025 

English CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 1 10/09/2025 

Spelling — learn Week 2 Spelling Words. 12/09/2025 

Some of this half term’s learning: 

English: Texts - The Three Little 
Pigs & The True Story of the 
Three Little Pigs 

Maths: Numbers to 1000 and Ad-
dition and Subtraction 

Topic: Bright Sparks - Electricity 

 Religious Education: What do different people 
believe about God? 

 

 

REMINDER: 

We look forward to seeing you at Year 
3’s Winterbourne Expects Parents Even-
ing on Wednesday 10th September 
2025, 4:00 to 4:45 PM in the school hall. 

Please note, this will be face to face. 

PE KITS: 

PE lessons will be every 
Wednesday & Friday. There-
fore, we advise the girls keep their PE 
kits in school at all times. The girls 
should not wear their PE kits to school.  

Value of the month: 

Self 


